
From:   Achim Soelter   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   September 11, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0101-EX-ML-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Per your e-mail, I have submitted a request to Mr. Khoat Nguyen for NGT numbers for 1021 MHz and
115 MHz. Mr. Nguyen is the individual who obtained for us the NGT numbers that were used on our
original license application last October.

Just out of curiosity, why are new NGT numbers needed, and why for only two of our frequencies?

Thank you,

Mark Walker
Moog NaSS


